
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives Russian Federation Ambassador to Baghdad

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Ambassador of the

Russian Federation to Baghdad, His Excellency Elbrus Kutrashev on 9/7/2023, and discussed ways

to strengthen bilateral relations between the two countries and the developments of the

political scene in Iraq and the region. 

His Eminence reaffirmed that Iraq is living in an unprecedented state of stability, and it is

necessary to work to transform it into sustainable stability. H.E. also praised the regional

rapprochement between the countries of the region, stressing the importance of solving crises

so that the region can enjoy its riches, indicating that the government's efforts have

developed the economic file and attracted foreign investments.


